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Pope Douglas Solid Waste Management is selling the administrative office building located at 2115 Jefferson Street, 
Alexandria, MN 56308, and is accepting bids for the purchase of the building. The total building is approximately 
3,738 square feet in size and can be inspected by any interested purchaser. Any purchaser will be responsible for 
the costs of removal of the building, and the building will be sold in its as-is condition.  
 
Pope Douglas Solid Waste Management reserves the right to reject any and all bids. Pope Douglas Solid Waste 
Management will be accepting bids until July 17, 2024. Award date and purchase agreement to be completed by 
July 23, 2024.  
 
The building will need to be moved on or before August 2, 2024. 
 
Interested parties can contact the Pope Douglas Solid Waste Management office at 320-763-9340 for more 
information and to schedule a time to view the building. Additional information on the building can be found at 
popedouglasrecycle.com. 
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